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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

5N 157B Lookout Place

May 9, 1986

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

Your letter to N. F. Willis dated September 26, 1985 requested copies of
investigation reports and related documents dealing with potentially
.safety-related employee concerns on TVA's nuclear plants. Copies of the
requested information as outlined in TVA's October 7, 1985 letter are being
transmitted as enclosures I and 2 and cover the period since last week's
report.

Enclosure 1

Investigation Reports prepared by QTC and not reviewed by the Employee Concern
Task Group (ECTG).

Enclosure 2

Investigation Reports prepared by the NSRS and not reviewed by the ECTG.

Please call R. F. Campbell at FTS 858-4892, if you have any questions
concerning this matter.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

Gridley, Director

Nuclear Safety and Licensing

Enclosures

cc (Enclosures):
Mr. James M. Taylor, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dr. J. Nelson Grace, Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region II
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Mr. Braj K. Singh, Project Manager
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Phillips Building (MS-R-128) /
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Bethesda, Maryland 20555

8605130294 860509
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ADDRESSES CONCERNS NUMBERS:

*, XX- 85-100-001

ENCLOSURE 1

INVESTIGATION REPORTS PREPARED BY QUALITY TECHNOLOGY
COMPANY AND NOT REVIEWED BY THE EMPLOYEE CONCERN TASK GROUP



IVA 64 tOS-9-6b, (OP-WP-5-85)

,UI•ITED STATES GOVERNMENT

Memorandum TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

TO: H. L. Abercrombie, Site Director, Sequoyah Nuclear Plant

FROM: K. W. Whitt, Director of Nuclear Safety Review Staff, E3A8 C-K

DATE: 'MAR 0 6 1986
SUBJECT: NUCLEAR SAFETY REVIEW STAFF INVESTIGATION REPORT TRANSMITTAL

Transmitted herein is Report No. XX-85-100-001

Subject Improperly Repaired Welds

Concern No. XX-85-100-001

No response or corrective action is required for this report. It is being

transmitted to you for information purposes only. Should you have any

questions, please contact W. D. Stevens at telephone 6231

Recommend Reportability Determination: Yes No X

MAH: JTH 
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Attachment
cc (Attachment): 

06W. C. Bibb, BFN z
J. W. Coan, W9C13 C-K Pit "-
W. T. Cottle, WBN SS..r
James P. Darling, BLN ,.
R. P. Denise, LP6N40A-C FF'-
G. B. Kirk, SQN comr'
F. E. Laurent, CEO-WBbI
D. R. Nichols, ElOA14 C-K
QTC/ERT, Watts Bar Nuclear Plant
Eric Sliger, LP6N48A-C
J. H. Sullivan, SQN
Kent Therp, EG&G, IOB-WBN
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